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Monday 19th November 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
We really hope that you will support our PTA Christmas Fayre this year, on Thursday 6th 
December, 3.30-5.30pm. Our PTA and staff are busy planning for another successful event.  
 
To support us with the preparation for this event, we are holding a non-uniform day on 
Friday 30th November. All we ask is that on this day, children bring into school with them a 
bottle of any kind- e.g. ketchup, shampoo, pop, body lotion, etc. If you are donating an 
alcoholic drink or any bottle that is made of glass, then please could this bring this straight to 
the main school office. All other bottles can be sent in with your child on Friday 30th 
November. 
 
As you will have read in last week’s newsletter, we are also asking for donations for other 
stalls: 

 Cake Stall– Cakes of any kind for our refreshment stall. Please send these in on the 
day of the Fayre. 

 White Elephant Stall– any unwanted items (either unused or in good condition) e.g. 
toys, ornaments, books, toiletries, etc. To be sent into the school office. 

Any help with donations for these stalls would also be much appreciated.   

  
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Perry Hall PTA. 
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